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Meetings of Legislative Council Committees 
************************************* 

 

The Legislative Council ("LegCo") Committees will hold 19 open meetings during the 

week from 4 April 2016 to 8 April 2016 in the LegCo Complex.  Details of the meetings are as 

follows (Information is subject to change.  Please refer to the "LegCo Calendar" on the LegCo 

Website (www.legco.gov.hk) for the latest details of meetings.): 
 

Date Time Venue Meeting 

4 April 2016 
(Monday) 
 

Public holiday 

5 April 2016 
(Tuesday) 
 

2 pm 
 

Conference 
Room 1 

Special meeting of Finance Committee to 
examine the Estimates of Expenditure 2016-17 
(Subject: Financial Services) 
 

 3:20 pm 
 

Conference 
Room 1 

Special meeting of Finance Committee to 
examine the Estimates of Expenditure 2016-17 
(Subject: Public Finance) 
 

 4:10 pm 
 

Conference 
Room 1 

Special meeting of Finance Committee to 
examine the Estimates of Expenditure 2016-17 
(Subject: Constitutional and Mainland Affairs) 
 

6 April 2016 
(Wednesday) 

9 am Conference 
Room 1 

Special meeting of Finance Committee to 
examine the Estimates of Expenditure 2016-17 
(Subject: Environment) 
 

 10:20 am Conference 
Room 1 

Special meeting of Finance Committee to 
examine the Estimates of Expenditure 2016-17 
(Subject: Commerce, Industry and Tourism) 
 

 12 noon Conference 
Room 1 

Special meeting of Finance Committee to 
examine the Estimates of Expenditure 2016-17 
(Subject: Communications and Creative 
Industries) 
 

 2:15 pm 
 

Conference 
Room 1 

Special meeting of Finance Committee to 
examine the Estimates of Expenditure 2016-17 
(Subject: Home Affairs) 
 



Date Time Venue Meeting 

6 April 2016 
(Wednesday) 

3:45 pm 
 

Conference 
Room 1 

Special meeting of Finance Committee to 
examine the Estimates of Expenditure 2016-17 
(Subject: Food Safety and Environmental 
Hygiene) 
 

 5:35 pm 
 

Conference 
Room 1 

Special meeting of Finance Committee to 
examine the Estimates of Expenditure 2016-17 
(Subject: Health) 
 

7 April 2016 
(Thursday) 
 

9 am Conference 
Room 1 

Special meeting of Finance Committee to 
examine the Estimates of Expenditure 2016-17 
(Subject: Housing) 
 

 10:55 am Conference 
Room 1 

Special meeting of Finance Committee to 
examine the Estimates of Expenditure 2016-17 
(Subject: Transport) 
 

 2 pm Conference 
Room 1 

Special meeting of Finance Committee to 
examine the Estimates of Expenditure 2016-17 
(Subject: Works) 
 

 3:40 pm Conference 
Room 1 

Special meeting of Finance Committee to 
examine the Estimates of Expenditure 2016-17 
(Subject: Planning and Lands) 
 

 5:30 pm Conference 
Room 1 

Special meeting of Finance Committee to 
examine the Estimates of Expenditure 2016-17 
(Subject: Innovation and Technology) 
 

8 April 2016 
(Friday) 
 

9 am Conference 
Room 1 

Special meeting of Finance Committee to 
examine the Estimates of Expenditure 2016-17 
(Subject: Education) 
 

 11:10 am Conference 
Room 1 

Special meeting of Finance Committee to 
examine the Estimates of Expenditure 2016-17 
(Subject: Security) 
 

 2:30 pm Conference 
Room 1 
 

Meeting of House Committee 

 3 pm 
 

Conference 
Room 1 

Special meeting of Finance Committee to 
examine the Estimates of Expenditure 2016-17 
(Subject: Welfare and Women) 
 



Date Time Venue Meeting 

8 April 2016 
(Friday) 
 

5:30 pm 
(If House 
Committee 
needs to 
resume its 
meeting, the 
meeting will 
start after the 
House 
Committee 
has finished 
its business.) 
 

Conference 
Room 1 

Special meeting of Finance Committee to 
examine the Estimates of Expenditure  2016-17 
(Subject: Labour) 
 

 
Ends/Friday, 1 April 2016 
NNNN 
 


